From:
To: House of Assembly - GAA

Subject: Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools inquiry

Date: Friday, 23 August 2024 12:01:45 PM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

I understand that there is currently a Tasmanian Parliament inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools underway. The inquiry is being sold to the public under the guise of anti-bullying. Given what we are seeing around the country and indeed the world where harmful, scientifically incorrect gender agendas are being pushed in a similar way, I as a parent, am concerned about the outcomes of said inquiry.

Activists who claim this inquiry is anti-bullying are covering up the truth. Gender ideology in Tasmanian schools is causing a rise in bullying and discrimination. This ideology goes against science and devalues factual knowledge. School policies should be based on biological facts and protect individuals from ideological pressure. A person's sex cannot be changed and no one should face consequences for speaking the truth.

Sincerely, Joshua Gorman